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Next Meeting: 

Tuesday 

September 25 

 

Tonight: 

Joyce Griffiths 

More ideas for 

your 5” squares 

 

Next Month: 

Garage Sale 
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September Birthdays: 

1 Millie Banks 

Cathy Holman 

8 Anne Ledger 

14 Sharon Zonker 
A note to new members: 

If you would like to see your name in this 

space, please give your birthday to Cindy 

Lash...no need to give your birth year! :) 
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2018 Meeting/Lesson Schedule 

Aug 28:  Joyce Griffiths—More ideas for your 5” squares 

Sept 25:  Garage Sale 

Oct 23:  Sharon Zonker—Telling Your Family History 

 through Quilts 

Nov 27:  Doris Goins—Batting 

Dec 18:  Christmas Party 

July Meeting Notes 
    I thought that, since so few (me included) 

attended last month’s meeting at Sacred Heart, I 

would fill everyone in!    -Cindy :) 

    -Vice President Cheryl Coons conducted the 

meeting, as President Curryanne Hostetler was not 

able to attend. 

    -26 members, 13 residents, the coordinator, and 

2 volunteers were in attendance.     

    -There were no drawings that night. 

    -No dues were collected, so please be sure to 

bring $2.00 to the August meeting to cover  last 

month and this month.  

    -Residents and volunteers put their names in for 

a drawing to win a blue jelly roll quilt.  Carol 

Angus, who volunteers 30-40 hours every week at 

the nursing home, won the drawing. 

-It was decided that the club pay Mari Davis $100 

for storing the quilt racks. 

       Let’s use up all 

      those 5” squares! 
   J  Joyce will have more ideas for us 

     at tonight’s meeting! 

2019 Spring Challenge 

Update 
Hopefully, you have started 

working on (or at least getting 

some good ideas for) your entry in 

our challenge for next March!  

Here are some more tips 

from Jean Replogle: 

 

You may use: 

-embellishments 

-multi-colored fabric 

-solid color fabric 

 and  you can use the same piece 

for the binding. 

Anything can be used for the back. 



Block and 5” Square Drawing Winners 
Please remember, when your name is drawn, get your preferences to Cindy Lash (email is on the front page) 

ASAP so that she can get the info into the next newsletter!  Thank you! 

Blocks:  This round of our block exchange has come to a close.  Be sure to get your name on 

the new list if you would like to participate! 
5” squares:  There were no drawings at our July meeting at Sacred Heart Home.  We will draw 

again at our August meeting. 

         Quilting and Your Health 
 

    Jean Replogle has discovered a very interesting article 

on the health benefits of quilting by Marjike Vroomen 

Durning.  Entitled “The Creative Art of Quilting,” it 

explains how this art form is good for your health, helps 

you stay connected and provides purpose.  To read more, 

use the website below.  Thank you, Jean! 

 

   https://www.nextavenue.org/creative-art-quilting/ 
         Credit: Compliments of Marijke Vroomen Durning 

          Quilt by Marijke Vroomen Durning 

Fall Fun Saturday 
Central Library Albion 

Cole Room 

Saturday, September 22 

8:30 am to 4:30 pm 
If you have any suggestions for a lesson on 

that day, please let Julie know ASAP. 

NNT ANNUAL 

GARAGE SALE 
Tuesday, September 25, 2018 

Following the Meeting 

Bring all your unwanted quilting-related items 

and your own change 


